
Creative Caterpillars - Year 1/2- Miss Durban: Summer 1
ENGLISH

This half term’s English is 
inspired by the book Milo 
Imagines the World. We have 
been writing about Milo’s 
adventure on the train and the 
people that he sees along the way. 

MATHS
In Y1 Maths we have been 
exploring early 
multiplication in the form 
of repeated addition. 

In Year 2 we have been 
learning about fractions!

History 
In history, we have been learning about 

different kinds of transport and when it was 
invented. We have gone on to discuss how 

transport has changed over time and how it 
affects the environment. This has led to 

some really interesting discussions! We also 
got to see how a real old VW engine works!

REMINDERS
● Please put suncream on your child before they come to school in the 

mornings and make sure they all have a named sunhat for these lovely sunny 
days!

● Alien word packs (for those that have them), need to be swapped on 
Wednesdays.

● Please tape up earrings on PE days.  

COMING UP

Looking Forward
● w/c 10th June: Y1 Phonic 

screening
● 14th June Day of Welcome
● 19th June Sports day morning
● 26th June Science team 

building transition afternoon 
at WVJS for year 2

● 5th July Tennis taster half 
day

● 6th July: Summer Fayre


